
From:

To: European	Data	Protection	Supervisor
<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>

CC:
Rasi	Guido	<Guido.Rasi@ema.europa.eu>;	

Sent	at: 20/01/20	15:22:24
Subject: RE:	C	2018-0688	-	D(2020)	0080

Dear	colleagues
	
On	behalf	of	Prof	Guido	Rasi	we	thank	you	for	your	communication	on	the	outcome	of	case	2018-0688	and
we	take	note	of	the	decision	by	EDPS.
	
With	best	regards

	
	
	

Head	of	the	Office	of	the	Executive	Director
	
European	Medicines	Agency
Domenico	Scarlattilaan	6	|	1083	HS	Amsterdam	|	The	Netherlands

	
For	directions,	see	How	to	find	us
	
Follow	us:	 	 	 	
	

								
	
This	message	and	any	attachment	contain	information	which	may	be	confidential	or	otherwise	protected
from	disclosure.	It	is	intended	for	the	addressee(s)	only	and	should	not	be	relied	upon	as	legal	advice
unless	it	is	otherwise	stated.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient(s)	(or	authorised	by	an	addressee	who
received	this	message),	access	to	this	e-mail,	or	any	disclosure	or	copying	of	its	contents,	or	any	action
taken	(or	not	taken)	in	reliance	on	it	is	unauthorised	and	may	be	unlawful.	If	you	have	received	this	e-mail
in	error,	please	inform	the	sender	immediately.
	
	
	

Classified	as	internal/staff	&	contractors	by	the	European	Medicines	Agency

From:	European	Data	Protection	Supervisor	<EDPS@edps.europa.eu>	
Sent:	17	January	2020	11:36
To:	Rasi	Guido	<Guido.Rasi@ema.europa.eu>
Cc:	

Subject:	C	2018-0688	-	D(2020)	0080
	
Dear	Mr	Rasi,
	
We	are	writing	to	you	following	your	email	of	11	December	2019	regarding	case	2018-
0688.	Thank	you	for	providing	in	a	timely	manner	the	EDPS	with	the	requested	follow-up
information.
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	 EDPS	Secretariat

|	Tel.	(+32)	228	31900		|	Fax	+32(0)22831950		|	›			
Email		edps@edps.europa.eu	
European	Data	Protection	Supervisor	
Postal	address:	Rue	Wiertz	60,	B-1047	Brussels	
Office	address:	Rue	Montoyer	30,	B-1000	Brussels	
	@EU_EDPS			 	www.edps.europa.eu

This	email	(and	any	attachment)	may	contain	information	that	is	internal	or	confidential.	Unauthorised
access,	use	or	other	processing	is	not	permitted.	If	you	are	not	the	intended	recipient	please	inform	the
sender	by	reply	and	then	delete	all	copies.	Emails	are	not	secure	as	they	can	be	intercepted,	amended,
and	infected	with	viruses.	The	EDPS	therefore	cannot	guarantee	the	security	of	correspondence	by
email.

	
We	examined	all	the	documentation	sent	by	you	and	we	believe	that	EMA	addressed	all
the	EDPS	recommendations	by	1)	adopting	rules	regarding	the	processing	of	personal
data	to	prevent	the	circumvention	of	the	access	to	documents	queuing	system;	as	well	as
2)	informing	data	subjects	about	those	rules	in	the	data	protection	notice/privacy
statement.
	
Consequently,	we	have	decided	to	close	the	case.
	
Yours	sincerely,
	

The	present	transmission	of	personal	data	is	carried	out	under	Regulation	(EU)	2018/1725
(see	recital	21).	As	the	controller	of	the	personal	data	hereby	transmitted,	you	are
responsible	for	ensuring	that	they	are	lawfully	processed	and	used	only	for	the	purpose
for	which	they	were	transmitted.	Processing	the	data	in	a	manner	incompatible	with	that
purpose,	such	as	transmitting	them	to	another	recipient	where	this	is	not	necessary	or
legally	required,	is	contrary	to	the	conditions	upon	which	these	data	have	been
transmitted	to	you.
	
	
	

________________________________________________________________________
This	e-mail	has	been	scanned	for	all	known	viruses	by	European	Medicines
Agency.
________________________________________________________________________
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